
 
 

 

 

 

 

Monday 15th January 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

The children in Year 6 have been lucky enough to be given the opportunity to visit Medina College and 

be given a little taster of secondary school life. This Friday 19th January, Year 6 will be walking up to the 

College to take part in either a D&T or trampolining experience.  

Your child will be taking part in the trampolining session and will need to come to school in the 

appropriate clothing as there will not be the opportunity to change before leaving.  

This includes:  

 Nine Acres P.E Top 

 Dark blue/ black/ grey tracksuit bottoms (shorts can be worn underneath for the activity) 

 A long sleeved hoody/ sports top (Year 6/Wales hoodies are ideal)  

 A pair of socks 

 Trainers / sensible footwear for walking 

 A coat 

Long hair will need to be tied back and all jewellery will need to be removed, this includes earrings which 

could be taken out at home before your child comes into school on Friday.  

Unfortunately, if your child does not have the appropriate clothing then they will not be able to take 

part in the activity due to health and safety reasons. A risk assessment has been completed for this 

activity and there will be members of staff with the children at all times. 

We will be leaving school at 12:30pm and returning to school at the slightly later time of approximately 

3:15pm. Children with permission to walk home will still be allowed to and will be dismissed on return 

so please allow for their slight delay.  

Although we will be leaving school at 12:30pm – children will still be able to have a hot lunch if they 

would like to on this day as they will be eating a little earlier. Children with packed lunches from home 

will be eating this before we leave school. Please make sure your child has a water bottle to take with 

them.  

If there are any further questions, please contact the office or the Year 6 staff.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Miss McDonald and Mrs Tingle  
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